
Welcome Back!
Second Grade with Ms. Durban

HELLO!
Welcome back families and students! My name is Ms. Beth
Durban and I am teaching second grade for the first time at Oak
Hill! This is my first year at Oak Hill and my 20th year in
education. I am so happy to be your child's second grade teacher.

This first week of school is all about routines and procedures. We will have a slow roll out of
homework this week to ensure I am getting all necessary information about your child. Please
make sure you are signed up for Class Dojo as this is the best way for us to communicate
this school year.

REMINDERS
- complete student/family information sheet
- media release forms
- code of conduct
- sign up for Class Dojo
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CONTACT ME

beth.durban@slps.org
Class Dojo
314-481-0420
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